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Clark Memorial Hospital 

1220 Missouri Ave. 

Jeffersonville, In. 47130 


February 23, 2012 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is regarding our previous letter dated December 1, 2011, it was our 

intend to add Rodney Samaan M.D. and he was inadvertently left off the 

letter. We would like to add him to our license #13-12367-01 as an 

authorized user limited to cardiovascular procedures; He currently is on 

NRC license # 13-265-10-01 and this is in reference to control # 576493. 


Respectfully Yours, 

K:=7~ 
Radiation Safety Officer 


